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Using the Hundreds Grid for counting 

Initially, students place clear counters on a paper hundreds grid to mark the counting sequence – clear counters 
should be used so the students can still see the numbers.  

Once the counters are in place, students whisper the numbers not part of the counting sequence and touch the 
counters as they loudly say the numbers that are part of the counting sequence. Once students are confident with 
the counting sequences, they will not need to use the hundreds grid. 

On the hundreds grid below, a student has started placing counters on the fives counting pattern, which will help 
them to count fluently by fives. When students have said and recorded their counting sequences, the teacher can 
ask questions such as: 

• ‘What number will come after 100 in your pattern?’ 

• ‘Can you continue counting by fives from 100?’ 

• ‘How would this help you count by tens?’ 

 

A hundreds grid on a frame with rotatable numbers can readily display patterns and scaffold counting for students. 
Number tiles can then be rotated so that some numbers are not visible to gradually reduce support. 

 


